
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 4:44 AM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: GIV update

Yes confirm

On Mon, Jan 16, 2=17 at 11:31 PM Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> > wrote:

Spoke to Gulfs=ream,

Avionics guys are checking wires for cabi= temp controllers and other components,, no findings yet,, they will run e=ines tonight at midnight to check Newly installed Temp sensors,,

Tech ops is advising all trouble shooting still,,

Better update at 11:30am when I arrive in Brunswick to=orrow morn, I got stuck in Atlanta tonight

Should I confirm with Susan and Justin for GV trip =or Wednesday morn demo flight?

Pls advise?

Thx

Larry

Sent fr=m my iPhone

--001a11c12ba60e2a2b054642f470-- conversation-id 56604 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1484628259 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 6 remote-id 679376